
Congratulations! 

 

Congratulations to our new Police Officers who graduated 
from Tennessee Law Enforcement Academy                 

March 28, 2024. 
(Pictured left to right: Chief Bryan Morris, Officer Davin McGlasson, Officer Joel Hobson, Officer 
Michael Singleton, Lieutenant Robert Watson.) 

 

 


